TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551

Chairman Ed Lynch (860) 464-3220

E-Mail Address:
wpca.ledvard@ledvardct.org

April 23, 2025

Mayor Fred B. Allyn, 111
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Regular Meeting held on April 22, 2025, the WPCA took the following actions. Please

feel free to contact Chairman Lynch should you have any questions regarding this meeting.

CC:

Approved a recommendation to the Town Council of a four percent water rate increase effective
July 1, 2025, as recommended and contained in the water and sewer rate table and the WPCA letter
dated April 10, 2025, in accordance with Ordinance #400-001 "An Ordinance Establishing a Water
Pollution Control Authority”.

Approved payment of Day Paper Order number d01096214, in the amount of $194.16, for Public
Notice of Rate Increase published on April 11, 2025.

Approved payment of payment to Ti-Sales invoice #INV0178992 dated April 7, 2025, in the amount
of $6,640.00 for Neptune meter/wall mount.

Approved payment of Groton Ultilities Invoice #0028192 dated March 31, 2025, in the amount of
$534.13, for lead inventory.

Respectfully submitted,
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Christina Hostetler

Town Hall Assistant

Mayor

Director of Finance
Treasurer/Assistant Director of Finance
Town Council



